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Dear Parents, 
 
As we notified you earlier the Discovery Montessori has signed on with the Canada Wide Early 
Learning and Childcare Program ( CWELCC) and as a result, all the parents of eligible children must 
have, by now, received their refund cheques for the period April 01 – 31 October 2022. 
 
FOR 2022  
For this year (2022), for those parents who have previously provided us the full fee post dated 
cheques, you will continue to receive the CWELCC 25 % fee refund cheques in the first weeks of 
November and December against the previously provided postdated full fee cheques for November 
and December 2022. Those parents who have provided us with the reduced fee rate post dated 
cheques, as per the CWELCC reduced rates, will not receive any further fee refunds.  
 
FOR 2023  
We are pleased to let you know that, an additional fee reduction to the school fees will be coming 
from January 01, 2023. This would lead to a total fee reduction of 52.75 % based on the Jan-March 
2022 Full regular school fee.  For better accounting control, for those parents who have previously 
provided us the full fee post dated cheques we will return all your existing full fee post-dated cheques 
for the period January to June 2023 in the first week of November and will request you to provide us 
with the new post-dated cheques as per the revised, reduced 2023 fee rate, which is enclosed for your 
information and is also posted on our website.  
 
Please make sure that you provide us with the new reduced fee cheques at the earliest but no later 
than 21 November 2022. 
 
While writing these cheques please pay specific attention to the program hours your child will be 
enrolled for, from January 2023 onwards.  For example if your child will be enrolled from January 2023 
onwards from 7:30 am to 5:00 pm, the child’s monthly fee would be the parents reduced full day fee( $ 
673.31) PLUS the reduced before care fee( $ 51.98) PLUS the reduced after care fee ( $ 51.98) as 
shown on the enclosed reduced fee table (Total $ 777.27). If you still have any questions please email 
me and I can further guide you on this.  
 
We are extremely delighted that all the efforts and negotiations eventually led  to a substantial 
monetary savings for the parents. We again thank you for your patience and cooperation.  
 
Please contact me if you need any further information. 
 
Enjoy the fall season 
 
 

Fouzia Ali 

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/9b54b32b-2b66-437e-acc2-1b0c8c017317/downloads/2023%20CWELCC%20Discounted%20Fee.pdf?ver=1667051475567

